
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/7/2010 1:44:07 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Walnut Creek Visit

Well put it on our list of invites. 
Thanks.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 1:33 PM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject: Walnut Creek Visit

Peter Darbee was out at our Walnut Creek offices this
week and was impressed by how responsive all the gas transmission people were at 
getting material prepared and presented to the PUC and others. He asked 
that we extend an invitation to you to come out and visit. I told him I 
would - so I have ! :-)

Footnote -1 also told Tom that these same people had 
requested three delays so far....
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